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Augusta, Kansas Two hunters discovered suspicious white packages in a field near a road and
notified the Butler County Sheriff's Office to investigate. The Sheriff's office responded and
identified the contents of the packages as dynamite reportedly stolen from the Martin Marietta
Materials rock quarry back in September of 2008. The Wichita BATF office that originally
investigated the theft back in 2008 reported that the thieves were unable to break into the storage
magazine that held the blasting caps required to initiate the explosives. The investigation has been
renewed and the ATF is offering a $5,000 reward for information leading to the arrest of the person
or persons who stole the explosives.
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